
As an investor I am strongly opposed to any new government regulations and possible exposure 
to unauthorized persons having access to my personal information.  I am also opposed to any 
new government agency charges which I will have to pay directly or indirectly to implement this 
type of proceedure.  This is government regulation to add new  jobs that are not needed. 
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